
 
 
 
 

 

"Sweetwater Union High School District programs and activities shall be free from discrimination based on gender, sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, 
national origin, ethnic group identification, marital or parental status, physical or mental disability, sexual orientation or the perception of one or more of 

such characteristics." 
SUHSD Board Policy 0410. 

 

Nutrition Services Department  1130 Fifth Avenue   Chula Vista, California 91911 

Phone:  (619) 691-5510             Fax:  (619) 407-4977 
 

 

Meal Service Update for 2020/21 School Year 

 

Distribution – Weekly on TUESDAYS 

 

AVAILABLE NOW!  

Free and Reduced Meal Applications. Pick-up and return at school sites, District Office and Online: 

Online Meal Applications, Parent Portal Infinite Campus Link here: 

                  https://campusportal.sweetwaterschools.org/campus/portal/parents/sweetwater.jsp 

 Must have username and password to login 

 Students must be registered with their school before applying for meals 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES to continue receiving food distribution: 

 

August 3-14 - meal distribution to SUHSD families only 

 Printable Student ID Barcodes (to keep in the car) will be available starting 7-29-2020. 

 Student ID Barcodes will be required for each student per household to receive a meal 

 Student ID Barcodes will be placed on School Locator Cards 

 

August 17 - meal service will be based on eligibility 

 Federal Income Poverty Guidelines determine Free, Reduced, or Paid Eligibility of application 

 

September 8 - last food distribution based on 19/20 school year eligibility 

September 14 - applications must be submitted to maintain eligibility for 20/21 school year 

September 15 - students default to paid status if Free and Reduced Lunch application(s) have not been 

submitted and processed by the district. 

 

For your courtesy, students who pay for nutrition services, can access PayPams online: 

 PayPams Link: www.paypams.com 

 

We look forward to serving you during the school year, and THANK YOU for your continued patience 

during COVID-19. Be well, and stay healthy! 

https://campusportal.sweetwaterschools.org/campus/portal/parents/sweetwater.jsp
http://www.paypams.com/

